
 
 
 

 
Newly Elected State Representative Marty Joe Murray Receives  

Committee Assignments for 103rd General Assembly 
 
JEFFERSON CITY, Mo. - State Representative Marty Joe Murray is proud to announce his  
House committee assignments, as designated by House Speaker Jonathan Patterson. Rep. Murray 
will serve on three key House committees: Administration and Accounts, Budget, and Financial 
Institutions, as well as the Subcommittee on Appropriations for General Administration in the 
103rd General Assembly. These assignments will allow Representative Murray to play a vital 
role in overseeing the state’s financial operations, budgeting process, and financial regulations. 
 
“I am honored to have been entrusted with this opportunity to serve in this capacity,” stated 
Murray, D-St. Louis. “These committees ensure transparency, accountability, and the sound 
financial management of our state.” 
 
As a member of these committees, Murray is eager to bring his dedication and leadership to 
advocate for and help shape the state’s budget to fund essential programs efficiently, review 
policies that impact financial institutions, and promote strong and fair systems for all Missouri 
residents.  
              
Representative Marty Joe Murray, a Democrat, represents part of St. Louis County (District 78) 
in the Missouri House of Representatives. He was elected to his first term in November of 2024. 
For more information, please contact Rep. Murray at 573-751-2383 or by email at 
Marty.Murray@house.mo.gov. 
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